
      GOLDFIELD INFANTS’ AND NURSERY SCHOOL 

 

Autumn Term Newsletter    Friday 1st December 2023 

Contact us:  admin@goldfield.herts.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday 
 

Marcus, Ariana, Luca, Charlie & Libby 

We use Zones of Regulation at school to develop emotional literacy; the ability to talk about feelings and 
the experiences that cause them. Talking about how a child is feeling, the experience that has made 
them feel that way and strategies to help them regulate their emotions are part of our daily conversa-
tions. For your information, here are the four zones and some of the feelings associated with them.  

Blue: sad, tired, bored, poorly—moving slowly  
Green: happy, calm, focused, proud—ready to learn  

Yellow: frustrated, worried, silly/wiggly, excited—some loss of control 
Red: angry, terrified, elated, panicked—out of control  

REMEMBER, REMEMBER........    

6.12.23 9am Year 1 Christmas Assembly 

8.12.23 9am Year 2 Christmas Assembly 

9.12.23  FROGS Christmas Fair 12pm till 3pm 

13.12.23 9am Nursery Christmas Assembly 

15.12.23 9am Reception Christmas Assembly 

 

18.12.23  Santa Dash 

19.12.23  Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper 

day 

20.12.23  Pantomime for all children 

20.12.23  End of Term– Early finish 

Pantomime 

Nursery– 11.30am No Lunch Club 

Years R, 1 & 2– 1.45pm 

4.1.24  School reopens-Spring Term begins 

 

Miss Cooper says 
 
 
to Hannah, Martha, Harry, Henry, Francesca, Milo, Arthur, Joseph, Rowan, 
Izzy & Theo 

Look out for a postcard through your letterbox! 

Christmas Arrangements 

Christmas Cards If your child would like to send some 

Christmas cards please do. The post box will go out on 

Monday 4th December outside the School office for your 

child to post them.  Please make sure you put who the 

card is for and the child’s class. Class Teachers will email 

you a class list with first names 

 

Christmas Class Parties will be on 19th December. There 

will be a mystery visitor! 

 

Christmas Assemblies will be filmed by the school 

and will be shared. Please be mindful of what you share 

on social media. Images of other children must not be 

shared unless you have got permission from their parent. If 

you do not want your child to be filmed please let your 

child’s class teacher know by Tuesday  5th December. 

At the end of the assembly there will be an opportunity to 

take photos of your child. We have children who cannot be 

filmed during the   

assembly so we would appreciate if you didn't film & just 

sat back and enjoy the assembly!  

After drop-off please come to the Hall and wait for the start 

of the assembly. Alternatively the Christchurch Road gate 

will be opened at 9.10am. 

 

Santa Dash– 18th December 

 

Christmas Lunch– 19th December– wear a Christmas 

jumper or accessories with school uniform 

 

The Big Ambition, a national  survey of children 
and young  people across England.  The Big 
Ambition aims to hear from  children across 
England on what they think is important!   Click 
here to take part.  Deadline: 15th December  
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